
To: Chilmark Board of Selectman, Jan Burman, Steven Family members on Azalea Lane 
FR: Chilmark Beach Committee 
RE: Parking at the top of Lucy Vincent lot on July 31st  
DT: April 30, 2021 
 
The Chilmark Beach Committee approves permission for the overflow of parking during the 
service to be held on Azalea Lane on July 31st.  We understand this request is not for after-hours 
beach use. 
A Chilmark Guard will stay at the gate until all cars have left, so the gate can be locked at the 
end of the service. 
 
Chilmark Beach Committee 
Chilmark Beach Superintendent, Martina Mastromonaco 
 
 
 
 
 


